
Emily Howard and Chris Burgess were both sworn in as Village Trustees last night. Also at the Village Board 

meeting, three Girl Scouts were honored. Anna Eckert, Kaylin Stoneham and Rosemary Winkler each worked 

29 hours and received their Bronze award! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Jonathan Taylor swearing in Emily Howard as Village 
Trustee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Jonathan Taylor swearing in Chris Burgess as Village 
Trustee, assisted by Bob Bendix. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor Jonathan Taylor, Anna Eckert, Kaylin 

Stoneham, Rosemary Winkler and Rachel 

Stoneham. 


